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Welcome to this months newsletter. We hope that you find the information useful. 

Works are progressing very well at Wharncliffe Gardens and we have to thank residents for their continued 

support and understanding. We appreciate that this can be an inconvenience at times but we will do our 

very best to keep any disruption to a minimum. Thank you again. 

Darron 

Resident Liaison Officer 

07392 094 294 

0800 988 2063 

Email:  

Darron.Mayne@unitedliving.co.uk 

 

COVID-19 SAFE WORKING PRACTICES ON SITE 

Keeping you and our teams safe during these uncertain times is our 
top priority. Our new systems of work will ensure we take every step 

possible to ensure the health and safety of every person we come into 
contact within the course of our daily work including staff, clients, 

residents, supply chain and general public. 

Debra 

Administrator  

01322 612 320 

0800 023 1730 

Email: 

WCCenquiries@unitedliving.co.uk 

Scaffold Safety 

Please be aware that while scaffold is being erected, altered or 

dismantled you may have restricted access to the opening of some 

windows.  

Scaffolding should only be accessed by United Living staff.  

An alarm is fitted at base level and  our access ladders and hatches are 

locked at the end of each day. In addition, end of day checks are 

documented and photographed. 

Should you notice anyone on the scaffold outside of our working hours, 

please do not hesitate to call the police.      

Please remember: 

• Keep windows closed during work and when you go out. 

• Keep valuables and breakable possessions away from windows. 

• Keep children and pets 

away from open windows to 

avoid them getting on to 

the scaffold. 

• Please ensure pets and 

children do not play 

beneath or attempt to climb 

the scaffold. 

Romeo 

Snr. Site Manager 
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Works to date 

August: Works currently underway 

Works planned to start in September  


